
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to express our deepest 

gratitude for your generous planned giving contributions that have made a significant impact in 

our community. 

Thanks to your support, we have been able to [describe a specific project or initiative made 

possible by the contributions, e.g., "provide scholarships to underprivileged students, allowing 

them to pursue their dreams of higher education"]. This initiative has directly affected the lives 

of [number] individuals, empowering them to achieve their goals and contribute positively to our 

society. 

Your belief in our mission allows us to continue our work and expand our efforts. We would 

love to share a specific story that exemplifies the difference you are making: 

[Insert a brief personal story about a beneficiary that showcases the impact of 

contributions, e.g., "Meet Sarah, a talented young woman whose scholarship 

enabled her to attend college. With hard work, she is now pursuing a degree in 

environmental science, determined to make the world a better place."] 

As we reflect on the accomplishments made possible by your kindness, we are inspired to 

continue this important work. Your planned giving contributions are integral to our mission, and 

we are eternally grateful. 

Thank you once again for your generous support. We look forward to sharing more impact 

stories with you in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


